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Orange County Celebrates Public Works Week with Open House Event 
 
 SANTA ANA, CA – Orange County Public Works hosts its annual Open House Friday, May 17, 
2013 from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. at 2301 North Glassell Street, Orange. The Open House will exhibit an 
overview of projects, community services, and displays that give residents a better understanding of 
what OC Public Works does for their community. 
 
Along with the displays, OC Public Works staff will be available to answer questions and provide 
information about  departments projects and services. This allows the public to see what Public Works 
does firsthand. Public Works encourages all residents, students and prospective engineers to join this 
informative event.  
 
For more information about the OC Public Works Annual Open House please call 714-955-0200.  
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